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SSTAR-Care Community Partners
BP1 Executive Summary Update

Stanley Street Treatment and Resources
HealthFirst Community Health Center
Greater New Bedford Community Health Center
Fellowship Health Resources


BP1 Executive Summary of DSRIP-funded Activities Undertaken During the First Budget Year 

BP1 DSRIP-funded activities focused on traditional start-up costs relating to technology and office space.  SSTAR-Care CP chose to co-locate space with two of our partners, Fellowship Health Resources (FHR) and HealthFirst Community Health Center in order to best integrate service delivery and supervision.  The co-location also allowed for greater sharing of resources.  Workspaces were designed specifically for care coordinators and nurses on staff so that workstations provided each staff with individual power outlets, docking stations and adequate space.  Likewise, equipment purchases included laptops and cell phones that would provide ample support for a highly mobile care team.   Laptops purchased were lightweight with battery life of 15 hours and convert to tablets for member signatures and sharing online resources; cell phones and data plans were chosen so that the phones could serve as a hot-spot when needed.  

In addition to staff equipment, investments were made in the background IT infrastructure necessary to run the operation.   This included purchase and installation of LAN access switches, SonicWall firewalls to ensure data security, wireless access points and server licenses for Microsoft.   During the initial budget period IT staff set up and trained designated staff to use SFTP sites, DropBox, etc to ensure data exchanges happen on a timely, efficient and secure basis.  

The last piece of technology invested for year 1 was Relias licenses for all staff.  The online learning platform allows supervisors to set a list of required, annual training/continuing education courses for all staff, but also allows staff to browse and engage in any of the available courses.  Staff progress can be monitored throughout the year as part of their evaluation.

SSTAR-Care utilized DSRIP funds for a meet and greet, kickoff event, inviting area providers a chance to meet the CP staff in an informal setting.  DSRIP funds were used for member incentives- in this case 5.00 gift cards for Dunkin’ Donuts.  Members appreciate the opportunity to meet in a more informal setting with the care coordinator for coffee and the small incentive encourages regular contact with the care coordinator.   

By the completion of year 1 SSTAR-Care CP had successfully reached 1,879 members by a well-trained and organized team who had all the tools they needed to do their work successfully and efficiently.   
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